

Creating an ecosystem between industry and academia!

Office of Admissions 8133 Leesburg Pike Vienna, VA 22182 Tel: 703-941-2020 Fax:703-941-2025 info@wust.edu www.wust.edu

Formerly known as IGlobal University (IGU)

EMAIL DELIVERY

September 6, 2022

Dear Gauray Arora,

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that you are accepted into Bachelor of Business Administration (BBA) program at Washington University of Science and Technology for the Winter 2023 quarter. Your first quarter begins on January 9, 2023. We encourage you to arrive to the United States within 30 days prior to your program start date (ideally, between December 10th, 2022, to December 20th, 2022) as this will give us ample time to process your enrollment documents, set up a meeting with your advisor, finalize courses, and assist you with room/boarding.

As an WUST student, you are joining a dynamic community of immense opportunities. You will study in the Washington DC area, the most prosperous internship and the job market in the United States and you will take courses from esteemed faculty who emphasize providing high-quality education and professional career development.

After receiving your F-1 visa approval from the U.S Embassy in your country, you must:

- Send a copy of your F-1 Visa to **iso@wust.edu** and pay the required tuition deposit before departing for the United States
- Review the Academic Catalog you have received by email
- Bring along original education credentials (diploma, transcripts, etc.) and any other supporting documents
- Report to WUST campus immediately upon your arrival to the U.S.A to complete the enrollment process

As a new student, you are required to attend the New Student Orientation (NSO) on January 4, 2023. Please contact our Admissions Office at 703-941-2020 or at iso@wust.edu if you have any questions.

Please feel free to email Washington University of Science and Technology's Academic Program Mentors/Faculty for any program specific questions:

Academic Program Mentors' list: https://www.wust.edu/academic-mentors

On behalf of our staff, faculty, and students, I would like to extend a heartfelt welcome to you, and we trust that you will make every effort to achieve your educational and career goals successfully. We look forward to seeing you on our campus very soon!

Sincerely,

Kimberly Simpson

Assistant Manager of Admissions | DSO

(Sunpage)